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Total Factor Productivity in China's Manufacturing Sector in the Aftermath
of the Global Financial Crisis

Guangjun Shen, Jingxian Zou

Abstract

This paper improves the estimation of firm-level total factor productivity
(TFP) by considering energy use and including small- and medium-sized
enterprises using data from the Chinese National Tax Survey Database
(2008–2011). It analyzes the production efficiency of Chinese manufacturing
firms using the improved TFP data and finds that (i) the TFP data frequently
used in previous studies overestimated firms' real production efficiency; (ii)
the TFP of manufacturing firms decreased from 2008 to 2011 due to
declines in both technical efficiency and allocation efficiency; (iii) the lower
capacity utilization of production factors led to lower technical efficiency;
and (iv) allocation efficiency decreased more in provinces and industries
with higher shares of state-owned enterprises. The findings have policy
implications for enhancing growth potential in the long run.
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Longevity, Fertility, and the Real Exchange Rate

Xiaohui Liu, Zhihao Zhou, Jing Zhang

Abstract

We build a simple overlapping generation model to investigate the effect of
life expectancy on the real exchange rate where fertility is chosen
endogenously. The model reveals that, although the overall effect of life
expectancy on the real exchange rate is not certain, longer life expectancy
tends to cause the real exchange rate to depreciate by reducing fertility.
Fertility thus serves as a mediator in the effect of life expectancy on the real
exchange rate. Evidence from 148 economies (1980–2018) shows a
statistically significant and robust negative relationship between life
expectancy and the real exchange rate. It is estimated that a 1 year increase
in life expectancy is associated with a 1.5 percent depreciation in the real
exchange rate. The evidence also confirms the mediated effect of fertility.
The mediated effect that fertility exerts accounts for 30 percent to 50
percent of the total effect, depending on the real exchange rate index used.
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the Global Funds

Haoyuan Ding, Xiao Li, Jiezhou Ying

Abstract

Anti-dumping policies, as one of the most important nontariff measures to
protect a country's economic interests, can have an impact not only on a
country's trade and social welfare, but also on capital flows. Anti-dumping
measures can result in increased trade costs and alterations to exchange
rate risk. This study investigates the impact of anti-dumping sanctions on
the international portfolio allocations of global funds. Anti-dumping
policies can decrease the proportion of a fund's investment portfolio
allocated to recently-sanctioned countries. Closer trade ties between the
sanctioned country and the country where a fund is domiciled exacerbate
the divestiture, but stronger foreign direct investment links weaken the
negative association. Some country and fund heterogeneities are also
discussed. We find that more developed countries are less affected by the
impact of anti-dumping measures on equity fund allocations; liberalization
of the economy and stable government could also mitigate the negative
impact of anti-dumping sanctions. High-risk funds, such as growth funds or
funds that invest in leveraged buyouts, showed the greatest response to
changes in anti-dumping regulations.
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